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City of Oshawa 
Mary Medeiros City Clerk                               August 28, 2020 
50 Centre Street South,  
Oshawa, Ontario L1H 3Z7  
 
 
Dear Ms. Medeiros; 
 
Re: Copy of Resolution #512 
 
Motion No. 512 
Moved by: Ed McGugan    Seconded by: Carl Sloetjes 
 

THAT the Township of Huron-Kinloss Council support the City of Oshawa in their 
request that the Federal, Provincial, and Regional Government help local municipalities 
assist their local social cultural, service clubs, and children/youth minor sporting 
organizations with clear and definitive relief funding programs directed to help sustain 
the afore mention groups through these trying times inflected on them by the effects 
of COVID-19 and FURTHER directs staff to forward a copy of this resolution to the City 
of Oshawa and the Prime Minister of Canada, the Premier of Ontario, all Ontario 
Municipalities, and Association of Municipalities of Ontario and Federation of Canadian 
Municipalities. 

Carried 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Kelly Lush 
Deputy Clerk 
 
 
c.c Mr. Justin Trudeau, The Right Honourable Prime Minister of Canada, Mr. Douglas Ford, The 
Honourable Premier of Canada, AMO, FCM and all Ontario Municipalities. 
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